

Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Richard L. Swearingen Commissioner Criminal Justice Professionalism Post Office Box 1489 Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489

(850) 410-8600 www.fdle.state.fl.us Rick Scott, Governor Pam Bondi, Attorney General Jeff Atwater, Chief Financial Officer Adam Putnam, Commissioner of Agriculture

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Department Inspectors and Agency Inspectors

FROM:

Patrick Murphy, Program Manager (+000)

DATE:

September 4, 2015

SUBJECT:

Approved Lot of Alcohol Reference Solution – Lot 201507A

The following lot of alcohol reference solution has been approved for use in the State of Florida effective September 4, 2015:

Lot Number	Concentration	Manufacture Date	Expiration Date
201507A	0.05 g/210L	7/14/2015	7/14/2017

The official distributor of this lot is Alcohol Countermeasure Systems, Inc., 5818 Hoffner Avenue, Suite 903, Orlando, Florida 32822-4816. Telephone (877) 227-7112. Florida approved alcohol reference solution may also be obtained from other vendors in Florida.

If you have any questions concerning this approved lot, please contact me at (850) 617-1280.

PJM/pim



Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Richard L. Swearingen Commissioner Criminal Justice Professionalism Post Office Box 1489 Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489 (850) 410-8600 www.fdle.state.fl.us

Rick Scott, Governor Pam Bondi, Attorney General Jeff Atwater, Chief Financial Officer Adam Putnam, Commissioner of Agriculture

September 4, 2015

Mr. Christopher Wilson Alcohol Countermeasure Systems, Inc. 60 International Boulevard Toronto, Ontario M9W 612

Subject: Florida Acceptance of Alcohol Reference Solution Lot 201507A

Dear Mr. Wilson:

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement Alcohol Testing Program received bottles of alcohol reference solution, Lot 201507A, as samples for approval on August 14, 2015. Gas chromatographic analyses of ten (10) bottles from this lot was completed on August 28, 2015. This lot meets the requirements of Chapter 11D-8, Florida Administrative Code.

Lot 201507A is approved for use in Florida effective September 4, 2015.

If you have any questions regarding the analyses, please feel free to contact me at (850) 617-1280.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Murphy Program Manager

Alcohol Testing Program